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Dear Head Teacher and Supporting Staff,  
 

 

Td/iPV and Men ACWY Childhood Immunisation Programme 2023 

 

 

We would like to visit Ripon Grammar School to deliver the Td/iPV (Diphtheria, Tetanus 
and Polio) vaccine and the Meningitis ACWY vaccine on: 
 
Date:  2nd February 2023 
Time: All day  
 
The national programme is delivered to students in school year 9 between January and April 
2023.  
 
The School Age Immunisation Service has a new e-consent portal which is web based and 
has a dedicated area for your school. This is the same portal as you have used for the flu 
vaccine. 
 
This new portal supports both school and the School Age Immunisation Service to work 
together to improve immunisation uptake. You will have access to the system in live time 
and be able to see who has completed consent and who needs to be brought to the 
immunisation session on the day we are in school. You will no longer receive a password 
protected document with the children’s names who have given consent.  
 
A separate letter to share with parents/ carers is attached.  
  
We would like to thank you for working with us to ensure we continue to deliver our service 
effectively.   
 
The School Age Immunisation Programme is a key part of offering protection to children. 
This is a vital programme of work for Children, Young People, and their Families. 
 
Health Promotion materials to display in your schools to raise awareness can be ordered 

directly from 3-in-1 teenage booster overview - NHS (www.nhs.uk) 

 

Yours Sincerely  
 
 
  
Helen Harvey 

Service Manager 
School Age Immunisation 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/vaccinations/3-in-1-teenage-booster/

